
From: Smith, Sandi
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 2:00 PM
To: Kunselman, Stephen
Cc: *City Council Members (All); Powers, Steve; Beaudry, Jacqueline
Subject: FW: DDA Annual Report Documents

Steve,

You had questioned the reporting of the DDA Annual report at the Council meeting last night. I have
attached the information you were seeking. It was sent to the Clerk on 12/28/11 and included in the 1/9/12
Clerk’s Report in our Council packet for your review and approval.

Sandi Smith
Ann Arbor City Council
First Ward
734-302-3011


